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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank you to all who attended our  
multicultural food and family event last 
Friday. The weather was kind and the 
food was delicious! Thank you to all 
those who kindly donated food, bought 
tickets and helped us celebrate our many 
countries.    
Thank you all.  
Also thanks to the amazing staff team 
who pulled it altogether. 
Well done to all those who won the raffle 
and we hope you enjoy your activity  
prizes over  the summer-do send us  
photos! Thanks so much to Miss Traynor 
who organised it all and sold the tickets 
on the night. The raffle alone raised 
£143. 

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed 

and sowed it in his field. Indeed the 

seed is smaller than all other seeds 

but when it is grown, it is greater than 

the herbs, and becomes a tree, so 

that the birds of the air come and 

lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is  

  WELCOME 

 
“Let us welcome the light of God into our 

hearts.” 

Pope Francis  
 



Key Dates – Summer Term 2024 

Date 

 

Event 

Monday 8th—Friday 12th  

July 

Y5 swimming all week 

Wednesday 10th July Market Day at Whole Foods 

Clapham Junction 

Wednesday 10th July Y6 Production 

Thursday 11th July Reception class assembly  

Friday 12th July EYFS/KS1 Sport’s Day 

Tuesday 16th July Meet the teacher! 

Thursday 18th July Y6 mass at OLMC and BBQ 

Tuesday 23rd July Last day for Y6 

Wednesday 24th July 

 

 

Last day of term- end of the 

 academic year-closing at 

lunch time 

Summer activities! 

 

Please take a look at this link here for lots of free and inexpensive activities for you 

and your family taking place over the coming weeks and summer holidays all in 

Wandsworth! 

 

https://wandsworth.gov.uk/leisure-and-culture/sports-and-leisure-venues/access-

for-all/?utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery#Times 



 

KS1 and KS2 Maths  

Challenge! 

Well done to Micke and Rajhani for their fabulous answers to 

last week’s challenge! 

Challenge for the whole school! 





 



 



 

July 2024 
 

 
The final few weeks of the school year probably bring mixed 
feelings: the excitement and relief that the holidays are near 
may, for some, be tinged with a little sadness that the year is 
coming to an end, particularly for families with children pre-

paring to leave for new challenges ahead. 
 

July’s resources encourage children to think about how they see 
themselves and others, to pray for children throughout the world, 

and to look back at the year with gratitude. 
 

This newsletter shares some of the content children will experi-
ence in school throughout July and suggests ways for you to en-
gage with them about it. We hope it is a useful resource for your 

family prayer time. 
 

To read the July 2024 newsletter please click this link here-  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-

newsletter/ 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/

